Agenda Item D.1.b
Public Comment
September 2015

National Oceanic
and Atmospheric Jennifer Gilden - NOAA Affiliate <jennifer.gilden@noaa.gov>
Administration Mail

Fwd: Cal fisheries

PFMC Comments - NDAA Service Account <pfmc.comments@noaa.gov> Mon, Aug 10, 2015 at 8:33 AM
To: Jennifer Gilden - NOAA Affiliate <Jennifer.Gilden@noaa.gov>
Cc: Chuck Tracy - NOAA Affiliate <chuck.tracy@noaa.gov>

--—m---- Forwarded message ------——-

From: Student Student <uwlastudent28788@yahoo comp
Date: Sat, Aug 8, 2015 at 2:05 PM

Subject: Cal fisheries

To; "pimec_comments@@noaa.goy” <pfime.comments@noaa.gov»

Dear
We are seeing seal pups sick and dying on our shores. Why is that?

If we allow this what else are we allowing? If we do not take action on this, we will make
excuses and become habituated in making them as these deaths and extinctions continue to

eat away our ecosystem.

Ptz not only protect the deals but also us as a civilization.
John Confreras

Sent from my iPhone

Thank you for your comments to the Pacific Fishery Management Council. Your comments have been received and
will be forwarded to the appropriate staff member for processing.

Pacific Fishery Management Council
7700 NE Ambassador Place, Suite 101
Portland, OR 97220

Phone: 503-820-2280

Toll Free: 1-866-806-7204

Fax: 503-820-2299

Twitter: hitp:/Mwiltor comiPacificCouncil
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National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration Mail - Fwd: "The blo...  https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=e907b0732b&view=pté&sea..

1ofl

Jennifer Gilden - NOAA Affiliate <jennifer.gilden@noaa.gov>

\

Fwd: "The blob" and the "new" normal for the Pacific Ocean fish that is vvery
dangerous

PFMC Comments - NOAA Service Account <pfmc.comments@noaa.gov> Mon, Aug 10, 2015 at 4:33 PM
To: Jennifer Gilden - NOAA Affiliate <Jennifer.Gilden@noaa.gov>
Cc: Chuck Tracy - NOAA Affiliate <chuck.tracy@noaa.gov>

—--mmmm- Forwarded message ———-—--

From: Phoebe <phosbelenhari@charter.net>

Date: Mon, Aug 10, 2015 at 4:28 PM

Subject: "The blob" and the "new" norma! for the Pacific Ocean fish that is vvery dangerous
To: pime.commentsi@noaa.goy, npime.commenis@noaa.gov

Dear PFMC/NPFMC,

This E-mail is sent to encourage you to "rise to the occasion” and protect the remaining fish in the Pacific Ocean. The
*blob" and the new "abnormal” norm is very dangerous for all marine life. Please step up to the plate and stop over
fishing now.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Phoebe
phoebelenhari@charter.net

This email has been checked for viruses by Avast antivirus software.
hitps: . avast.comlantivirus

Thank you for your comments to the Pacific Fishery Management Council. Your comments have been received and.
will be forwarded to the appropriate staff member for processing.

Pacific Fishery Management Council
7700 NE Ambassador Place, Suite 101
Portland, OR 97220

Phone: 503-820-2280

Toll Free: 1-866-806-7204

Fax; 5H03-820-2299

Twitter: hitp:// Twitter.com/PacificCouncil
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